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MARCH 2016 NEWSLETTER 

 
 

It begins to look like Spring around Saxony, but then it snows again.  GroundMasters 
has done a second “Fall” clean-up and still needs to come back to complete the job.  
Snow again has interfered with their schedule.  Outdoor work, such as landscaping tree 
trimming and painting, is on hold until Spring truly arrives 

 
The February newsletter announced the establishment of a Landscape Advisory 
Committee in response to suggestions made at the Annual Meeting.  The Board is still 
looking for volunteers who are interested in being appointed to the Committee.  Please 
contact Saxony Manager Dave Littler or a board member by March 30, 2016 if you 
would like to serve the community in this capacity.    

 
The Board has taken steps to meet with the Association's attorney to begin the process 
of amending the governing documents.  Please send any concerns or suggestions 
about the Declarations, By-Laws or Articles of Incorporation to Dave Littler or a board 
member. 
 
Dave Littler scheduled a meeting with a new contractor to discuss possible stucco wall 
repairs.  The contractor did not appear.  We are waiting to see if the meeting is 
rescheduled. 
  
You should have received the voluntary Homeowners Directory.  If you are not included 
(both homeowners and renters) and wish to be, please contact Dave Littler for the form.  
We must have your written permission to include your information.  
 
The Board has reviewed the Saxony Resolution regarding Procedures for the Conduct 
of  Meetings with the aim of improving the management and flow of Board and Annual 
meetings. 
 
The next Board meeting will be held Tuesday, March 29, 2016, at 6:00 PM at the home 
of Dennis Bierschbach (9691).  If you wish to attend, please check with Dave Littler or a 
Board member. 
 
http://www.peaktopeakmgt.com/pages/associations/saxony/index.html  
 
Your Saxony Board, 
 
Dennis, Jose and Barb 
 


